
BLM  Proposes  Rescission  of
2015  Hydraulic  Fracturing
Rule
The Bureau of Land Management has announced its recommendation
that the hydraulic fracturing rule from 2015 entitled, “Oil
and Gas; Hydraulic Fracturing on Federal and Indian Lands,” be
rescinded, reports Fox Rothschild in its Energy Law Today
blog.

Melissa J. Lyon explains that in 2015 the BLM had issued
regulations that attempted to regulate oil and gas development
on  federal  and  tribal  lands  by  focusing  on  wellbore
construction, chemical disclosures and water management.

But litigation kept the final rule from going into effect.
Then U.S. District Court Judge Skavdahl ruled that the BLM
does not have the authority to enforce the 2015 hydraulic
fracturing rule.

Read the article.
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